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National Statement, during the 3rd UPR of Denmark
(06 May 2021)

Madam President,

Pakistan welcomes and thanks Denmark for presentation of its 3rd UPR report.
We acknowledge Denmark’s efforts in promoting a culture of tolerance and diversity. However, we are concerned over continuing incidents of racism, discrimination, hate speech and xenophobia particularly against Muslims and migrants. Ban on facial covering violates the fundamental rights of women and girls. We share the concerns of Human Rights Committee regarding counter-terrorism laws particularly discrimination in laws against persons with dual nationality.

 We recommend Denmark to:
a) Review counter-terrorism legislations and ensure their conformity with international law.
b) Develop and implement a national action plan to combat discrimination on any ground. 
c) Refrain from legislation that discriminates among migrants on the basis of their race, religion and ethnicity.
d) Amend legislation to abolish ban on facial covering that is violative of international human rights law.
I thank you.
